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Gifted: 

Consultants: Sherri Richter, Leanna Ferreira, Jenny Pennell, Rebecca Kidney, Lisa Gonzalez, 

Colleen Haynes, Leah Barger, Danya Davis 

• Book Studies to support instruction for gifted and advanced learners continue to see high 

volumes of participants.  

o Winter sessions included 104 teachers and Spring sessions have 97 teachers 

enrolled from the following entities: Bucyrus, Clear Fork Valley, Crestline, 

Crestview, Franklin City Schools, Galion, GOAL, Highland, Lexington, Lucas, 

Madison, Mansfield City, Northmor, Richland County Juvenile Detention, 

Plymouth-Shiloh, & St. Peter’s 

• Academic Challenge hosts additional events in March on the following dates: 3/13, 3/14, 

3/15, 3/20, and 3/21 

 

T&L: Literacy & Math: 

Consultants: Sherri Richter, Heather Dillon, Lisa Walter, Wendy Henige, Danya Davis, Leanna 

Ferreira, Rebecca Kidney 

• Four literacy consultants will be trained facilitators for the Science of Reading 

professional development required for PK-12 educators and administrators across Ohio. 

• We are actively seeking credentialing/approval through The Ohio Child Care Resource 

and Referral Association (OCCRRA) to expand our offerings for preschool educators. 

• Members of the team currently have the following Regional Data Lead Credentials to 

support districts in data & report card analysis: Gauging Student Readiness Credential & 

Understanding and Using Attendance Data for Improvement Credential 

• The Curriculum & Instruction and Special Education combined network continues to 

receive positive feedback as we leverage the Teaching & Learning, Student Services, 

Gifted, & Leadership departments to help district leaders support ALL learners. 

 

Grants: 

• Consultants supporting CLSD recipient schools attended the State Literacy Lab with their 

respective schools. MOESC was also represented at the conference with two presenters. 

• The partnership with Hillsdale & High-Quality Instructional Materials continues to be 

successful. We are on track to successfully complete that project. 


